
 
 

Announcement on Temporary Closing of Talad Thai Branch 

 

Due to the current situation of the Corona Virus outbreak, Bank of China (Thai) Public 

Company Limited (the “Bank”) would like to inform you that Talad Thai Branch will be 

temporarily closed details are as following: 

 

Bank Branch Temporarily Closed  Resume Operation 

Talad Thai Branch From July 13,2021 to July28, 2021  July 29, 2021 

 

Alternatively, you can visit other branches (details as shown in this announcement) on 

Monday to Friday during branch business hours, or contact us via Call Center at Tel 02-

679-5566, or you can also make any transactions through our electronics and online 

channel as normal. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may caused. 

Alternative branches are as follows: 

Branch with cash service 

 

 Head Office (Sathorn) 

 Ratchada Branch 

 Chiangmai Branch 

 Rayong Branch 

 Bangna Branch 

Branch without cash service 

 Khonkaen Branch 

 Nakhonratchasrima Branch 

 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited  

July 12, 2021 


